March 13th, 2020

Re: Covid-19 (Coronavirus)

To our valued customers,

Rubadue Wire is taking steps to minimize any impact that the Covid-19 pandemic might have on our ability to supply products and meet delivery commitments. We have been proactive in canceling business travel and restricting visitors into our manufacturing facility. We have also implemented recommended cleaning and sanitization practices to protect the health of our employees.

I am writing to inform you that we are fully operational and currently see no disruptions to our material supply. We are committed to meeting your needs and providing a high level of support during this unique business climate.

Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative.

Sincerely,

Sean Toland

Sean Toland President Rubadue Wire